
March 12, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert Vernon 

2609 Coffee Tree Court 

Antioch, California 94509 

 

Dear Mr. Vernon: 

 

This is in response to your March 11, 1996 letter to Mr. David Marwell which was received via fax at 

the ARRB offices on March 12, 1995.  Mr. Marwell asked me to respond to you. 

 

Thank you for your offer to assist us in the Connick matter.  However, we will not be needing your 

assistance.  The Review Board still hopes that the matter can be resolved without protracted 

litigation. 

 

Again, thank you for your offer and your continued interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 

 


